
Newsletter 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
It was wonderful to see so many parents come for our “busy 
learning” this week. We had to put more chairs out and we 
still didn’t have enough for you all! 
  
Nursery parents learnt about the live caterpillars and  
butterfly garden with their children and then busy learnt 
both inside and out.  
  
Reception parents were mainly outside and enjoyed being 
active with their children. This Included playing with  
footballs and scooters and digging for treasure in the sand 
pit. 
  
Most of Year 1 parents started inside and some children did 
their maths learning of doubling numbers with them and 
then busy learnt outside. 
  
Year 2 parents also started inside with learning time and the 
children sketched portraits of them. They then did busy 
learning and went outside. 
  
Also this week, Reception children have enjoyed their visit 
to Bocketts Farm. They had great fun riding on the tractor 
trailer, watching the pig race and holding and petting lots 
of different animals. Thanks to the Reception Team and 
Miss Farquharson for arranging a great trip.  
  
As part of our half termly competitions organised by Mr 
Marshall, Year 1 and Year 2 had a class relay race  
Competition. They had to balance a tennis ball on the  
racket. Congratulations to the winners, Sage class and 
Badger class. 
  
A further reminder that if your child is leaving Year 2 to 
transition to Year 3 or joining our Reception, the last day for 
you to accept your allocated place is next Tuesday.  
Please see below for further details. 
 
 
Best wishes, 
Angela White | Headteacher 

Dates For Your Diary 
 

 
May 
Thur 2nd– Bumblebee Class Busy Learning 2.30pm 
Fri 3rd—Year 2 Art Gallery Visit 10 Children (To Be Rescheduled) 
Mon 6th—Bank Holiday School Closed 
Fri 25th—KS1 Swimming Ends 

 
May Half Term 

27th May — 31st May  
School Closed 

 
 

June  
Tues 4th—Year 2 Dinosaur Workshop 
Wed 12th—Year 2 Hampton Court Palace Trip (Details To Follow) 
Fri 14th— Inset Day School Closed For Children 
Tues 18th—Team GB Athletes Visiting Rec/Year 1/Year2 
Tues 18th—Nursery New Parents Induction Meeting 9.10am & 5.30pm 
Wed 19th—Year 2 Hampton Court Palace Trip (Details To Follow) 
Wed 19th—Reception New Parents Induction Meeting 9.10am & 5.30pm 
 

July 
Tues 2nd—Nursery New Parents Stay And Play 5.00-6.30pm 
Tues 2nd—Year 1 Reading Museum Trip (Details To Follow) 
Wed 3rd —Year 1 Reading Museum Trip (Details To Follow) 
Thur 4th—Reception Sports Morning (Details To Follow) 
Tues 9th—Year 1 Sports Morning (Details To Follow) 
Wed 10th—Reception New Parents Stay And Play 5.00-6.30pm 
Tues 16th— Year 2 Sports Morning (Details To Follow) 
Thur 18th—Nursery Sports Morning (Details To Follow) 
Fri 19th—No Afternoon Nursery 
Fri 19th—Last Day Of Term School Closes 1.30pm 
 

Summer Holidays and Inset Days 
Monday 22nd July —  Tuesday 3rd September  

School Closed 

Feltham Hill                                                     26th April 2024 
Infant and Nursery School                  http:/www.fhi.hounslow.sch.uk/ 

Whole School Attendance Last Week—95.1% 

Quietest Lunch Table Winners 
 Rec —Table 1  Elephant Class 
  Year 1 — Table 4 Hedgehog Class 
  Year 2 —Table 3 Rosemary Class 
 

Well done, you will have a trophy on your 
table next week ! 

The attendance bears are awarded to 
the classes with the highest  
collective attendance.  
Congratulations to the children in  
Lavender class (98.7%) and Sage class 
(98.0%)  
They won the bears for the week before 
Easter and can wear their own clothes 
on Friday 3rd May. 

Key Dates: Nursery & Year 2 Parents  
Reception 2024 & Year 3 2024 Admissions 

16th Apr 2024 —National Offer Day—(via email)  

30th April 2024 —Last day to accept/decline offer 
 

Reception/Year 3 offers must be accepted/declined 
by logging into your eadmissions  

account, select view   outcome and respond.   
 

Nursery parents upload a copy of child’s birth  
certificate by clicking on supporting  

documents and attaching.   
 

Forgotten user name? Contact Hounslow  
Council School Admissions on 020 8583 2721/2711.   

Afterschool Clubs – Year 1 &Year 2 
Almost all Clubs have now sold out  
however there are limited places remaining 
on Tag Rugby Club ran by Coaches from 
Twickenham Stoop’s Harlequins  
Foundation. Book via www.parentpay.com  

http://www.fhi.hounslow.sch.uk/


 



 

 

 

Kids Café — St Pauls Church, Brentford 
 
Pre schoolers and their carers are welcome to join the Kids Café every 
Tuesday morning at St Paul’s Church TW8 0PN. , during term time 
from9am to 10.30 am. Just £1 entry on the door. 
 
Buy a drink and a treat from Spire Café and relax while your children play. We have lots of toys,  
stories and a fun sing-song at the end. It’s a great way to meet local parents and carers so come 
along, we look forward to seeing you there! 
 
We love having your children with us and remind parents and carers that they take full  
responsibility for their child while they stay and play with us. 
 
02085687442 / office@parishofbrentford.org.uk 

 

https://inourplace.heiapply.com/online-learning/courses
https://inourplace.heiapply.com/online-learning/courses
https://parishofbrentford.org.uk/your-community/kids-cafe/?utm_campaign=&utm_content=&utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery&utm_term=
tel:02085687442
mailto:office@parishofbrentford.org.uk


 



 


